
 

Ref: LBR/JFO 

June 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I am delighted that your son/daughter has been allocated a place at Trinity Catholic College from September 
2018 and would like to invite them to join us for two Induction Days on Tuesday 3rd July and Wednesday 4th 
July. I would also like to invite you to one of our ‘Parent Tours’ of Trinity Catholic College on Tuesday 26th 
June or Wednesday 27th June, details of which are enclosed on the separate letter. I very much hope you will 
be able to take this opportunity to come along and experience our school during ‘normal hours’.    

Induction days help greatly in giving our new students an insight into what to expect when they arrive in 
September and hopefully help in calming those ‘first day nerves’. Many Year 6 pupils have already visited us 
on several occasions thanks to our strong Primary School links and will therefore know quite a lot about our 
school day. For those who haven’t already visited us, the Induction Days will prove invaluable by giving them 
the opportunity to experience two full days at Trinity Catholic College. 

The Induction Days will start at 8.30am and finish at 2.30pm during which your child will follow a programme of 
activities and lunch will be provided both days free of charge. On this occasion we ask that families make their 
own arrangements for getting their children to and from Trinity Catholic College. For health and safety reasons 
we are unable to allow your child to use the Trinity school buses on the Induction Days. 

As part of our College’s very strong pastoral care, your child will be introduced to their Pastoral Leaders and 
Form Tutor. This will be an ideal opportunity for your son/daughter to ask any questions or raise any concerns 
they may have about starting at Trinity Catholic College in September. 

Finally, I would like to invite you to a Parents’ Evening to be held on Wednesday 4th July at 7.00pm (school 
will be open from 6.30pm) when we will introduce our Year 7 Pastoral Team and other staff members. Our 
enclosed Parent Pack contains much of the information you need but the Parents’ Evening will offer a further 
opportunity for you to raise any queries you may still have.  

Please find enclosed your ‘Year 6 Transition’ information pack which includes transport and uniform details 
together with all the other important information you need for your son’s/daughter’s transition to Trinity Catholic 
College. 

I look forward to meeting you all very soon and please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any 
queries regarding this matter on 01642 298100 or via my email address: 
granycome.j@trinitycatholiccollege.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Granycome 
Headteacher 
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